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Reconsideration of REACH Code Approvals 

Dear California Public Utilities Commission,  
As shown by recent wildfires and electrical curtailment by electric utilities in the face of wind 

and storms; limiting a balanced energy portfolio in our state is non-sensical and risky. Balanced 
energy is a fundamental requirement as the state (and country) attempt to increase renewables 
while advancing technologies that take advantage of a balanced approach and use of our varying 

energy portfolios. I highly encourage leaving all energy options available and viable to our 
stateâ€™s populous. Cost effective and thoughtful change is needed, and a rush to REACH 

standards is an excessive overreach at a time when further study and scientific evaluation of all 
energy options is needed.  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 


